
April 16, 2021

Hello 4th grade parents,

We will be going on a field trip to the Iowa State Capitol
Building and Terrace Hill Historic Site on Wednesday,
May 5, 2021.

I am sorry but we are not allowed to take along parents
because the size of our tour groups is limited because
of COVID.

The school is going to make the sack lunches for the
students this day, but if the kids want to take a snack
along for the ride home, they are able to do that. If you
have any questions, please contact me at
scarson@murraycsd.org.

Thank you!

Mrs. Carson
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